"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."





Spring Semester Is Here

Welcome back to school for the second half of the academic year. January is a busy month with preparations for our biggest fundraiser, a visit from Bishop Mike, NWEA winter assessments, and a community mass at St. Andrew Church to kick off Catholic Schools Week at the end of the month. Check your child's activity calendar and this newsletter to stay informed about upcoming meetings, events and special occasions.

Please continue to review and sign your child's blue folder daily. Teachers use this as an important communication tool to keep you aware of your child's academic and behavior progress. Success at Our Lady of Grace requires a partnership between the school and your child's first teacher- YOU!

-Tammy Ducote, Principal

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Wed, Jan. 10 @6 pm- Casino Night Meeting
- Fri, Jan. 12- Honor Roll and Attendance Awards following Mass
- Mon, Jan. 15- School Holiday
- Wed, Jan. 17 @6 pm- Casino Night Meeting
- Fri, Jan. 19 @8:30 am- Mass with Bishop Mike
- Fri, Jan. 19- Early dismissal at 12:30 pm

NWEA winter assessments for grades K-5th are scheduled for Jan. 16-18 and Jan. 22-25. These assessments help teachers monitor student growth and plan future lessons designed to bridge gaps in learning. Please encourage your child to do their very best on these assessments.



"Santa's Holiday Hoedown" was a huge success! Our third, fourth and fifth grade students prepared for and performed an amazing Christmas program. Many special thanks for Mrs. Melody Lawrence for producing and directing the programshe worked long hours planning, organizing and teaching our young performers. Thank you to Mrs. Sandra Lee for her support and time spent practicing and helping students to perfect their lines, stage queues and costuming. Finally thanks for Ms. Cody Darrow for taking charge of music and sound and prepping dancing and singing. Many special thanks to Mrs. Kristen Trial for her behind the scenes work producing thumb drive music files, coordinating costumes, prepping stage sets and decorations and so much more!

Our School Mascot

Our Lady of Grace Catholic School

ANGELS

What does our school mascot image look like to you? For years we have been called the "Angels" but do not have an official mascot or image that is associated with our school. Please send any thoughts, images or suggestions you may have about our school's mascot to Mrs. Ducote (tducote@olgcstx.org). Your help and input is appreciated!



Join us on Facebook & Instagram